
Report on the online 14 Day Divine Principle Workshop  

July 12-25, 2021 

Dear True Mother,  
We are sending our love and support to you, all the way from Europe and the Middle East. Today we 
finished our 14 Day online Workshop on the Divine Principle and the life and works of True Parents. 
The team did a great job in taking care of several hundred participants (over 500 registrations). The 
workshop was attended by participants from 61 different nations. Over 100 were guests, who never 
heard the Divine Principle before. Certain participants have heard some parts of the Divine Principle 
before, but wanted to study it more deeply, others were second and first generation members who 
wanted to refresh their knowledge. Every day, the recording was sent out to the participants who 
could not attend directly. There were two lectures on the Divine Principle, followed by discussions in 
small groups and a question and answer session between the lecturer and the participants. We also 
had interpretation into several languages. 
 

  

  
 

 
In Nigeria, they organized a physical workshop for 50 participants, and they were viewing our 
workshop live over internet. The clergy and community leaders were very impressed with the 
presentations, and all of them received a certificate of attendance. 
 

  



The presence of so many Christian ministers from Europe and Africa made the workshop more 
challenging for the lecturer, but at the same time, incredibly deep questions were asked in the 
Questions & Answers session that added a new dimension to the workshop.  

In Iran, they followed the workshop by using our daily recordings. Around 90 people listened to the 
contents. In this country, they are facing many difficulties, such as weak internet, oppression by the 
government plus occasional power black outs. Some of the participants were housewives that were 
watching the lectures secretly, when their Muslim fundamental husbands were not at home. 

In the course of the workshop, we used several lecturers that are some of the best in Europe: Ashley 
Crosthwaite, Giuseppe Cali, Laurent Ladouce and Matthew Huish. They have a deep understanding 
of the Providence, and a good balance between spiritual contents and heart. 

  

  

On Day 14, Dr. David Hanna gave two lectures on the life and works of True Parents covering from 
the very early days until today’s providence of True Mother. 

  

In the end, Dr. Michael Balcomb, the Regional Chair of EUME gave a Call to Action in his closing 
remarks, inviting everybody to join in activities and receive the Marriage Blessing. 

Overall, this workshop was a great success, and we were able to teach Divine Principle to many 
newcomers! 

Thank you, our Heavenly Parent and True Parents, for giving us such a deep truth and great model 
for the salvation and liberation of humankind! 

Reported by Martine Masner 
Witnessing Director EUME 


